
February 9,2011 

Delanlain Disposal mmnanv 
Po@, B@x 4282 

LexinQtmn, KY 40344-43812 

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Dear Mr. Derouen, 

Delaplain Disposal is in receipt of the Public Service Commission’s order regarding Delaplain’s 
request for an extension of time in responding. Delaplain appreciates the consideration 
granted by the Commission in providing the seven additional days, but would like to request an 
additional two weeks making the due date for filing February 28,2011. 

While it is correct that much of the information requested is available, the staf f  is focused on 
activity related to 2010 and activity related to 2009 has already been placed in storage and 
must be retrieved in order to make copies etc. In addition, there are several questions that 
require some research into years prior to 2009 in order to appropriately respond. 

It was also not mentioned in the prior request that key personnel involved in Delaplain’s 
activities will be out of town and unavailable until February 21, 2011. These personnel will 
need to add final comments, review and/ or sign off on all materials prepared. Their travel 
commitments were made in advance of the knowledge that a response would be due to the 
PSC within the same time frame. The requested additional time extension will allow for the 
appropriate involvement of all appropriate parties. 

We appreciate your consideration of this additional request. If you have any questions or need 
any additional information in order to reach a decision in responding, please do not hesitate to 
let us know. 

Sincerely, 

Elbert C. Ray 
President 


